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Key messages 

The TSAC meeting in February remained virtual, with a face to face

meeting planned for later in the year.
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TSAC meetings

Membership
The Committee welcomed two new members, Geoff Strempel

(Director, State Library of South Australia) and Hero Macdonald

(University Librarian, Deakin University Library).
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Members discussed the draft strategic vision for Trove, and the draft

pricing model both of which will be further discussed at the March

meeting. Members also considered the best way to disseminate this

information to Trove's diverse range of Partners.
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